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SERVING THE COMMUNITY – WORKING FOR THE FUTURE 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
Date: April 21, 2017 

Contact: Jason Hoppin  
      Communications Manager 

      831-454-3401 

 
 

7th and Brommer Community Meeting 
 

 
The County of Santa Cruz is inviting neighbors to discuss the future of a large, 
publicly-owned parcel at the Upper Harbor, near the intersection of 7th Avenue 
and Brommer Street.  
 
Formerly owned by the County's Redevelopment Agency and designated for 
visitor accomodations, the site must be sold under State law. Before that occurs, 
the County is seeking neighborhood input to create a plan for the site, which 
could include both mixed-use and public-serving open space uses.  
 
Residents are encouraged to attend the meeting, which will include a brief 
presentation and breakout groups to discuss possibilities for the site. Please join 
us!  
 

WHAT:  7th and Brommer Public Meeting 
WHERE:  Live Oak Elementary School Gymnasium 
      1916 Capitola Road 
WHEN:  April 27, 2017, 6:30 p.m.-8:30 p.m. 

 

 
For more information, go to www.santacruzcounty.us/7thandBrommer. 
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